
 

 

 
ANAC’s final decision 

 
Regulated Charges for 2017 

 
 
On June 1st, 2017, ANAC (Portuguese Civil Aviation Authority) issued its final decision on the 
proposal for regulated airport charges for 2017, submitted by ANA in November 2016. 
 
With this decision, ANAC approves the application of all charges in the exact terms proposed 
by ANA for 2017, except for the charge for Passengers with Reduced Mobility (PRM), since 
the Regulator recommended to maintain its value the same as in 2016, i.e. € 0.40 per 
departing passenger. For this reason, ANA updated the passenger service charge, including 
the adjustment of the charge for PRM. 
 
The amounts now approved by the Regulator for the year 2017, included on the tables of 
regulated charges, will enter into force on June 11st, 2017. 


